October 2016

The yellow group had a busy start to the new school
year, it was great to see our old friends back and also to
welcome new friends into the group. We changed our
classroom theme to “on the farm”, the children enjoyed
decorating the room and talking about different animals
(farm animals is a
L ) definite favourite
in the Yellow
Group).

In September we
began to discuss
"All about me”, this
included our names,
what we look like,
how old we are,

things we can do and
our likes and dislikes. This was a nice topic to start with
the children. We then went on to talk about ‘Me and my
family’, how many are in my family and where we are
from. We learned that
some of the children
have two countries they
belong to. We had fun
decorating their flags
and also talking about
the countriesl!

In October we started

talking about "Me and my

Friends”. We have discussed
how we all look different, some
are taller/smaller, have blue
eyes/brown eyes and also that
we are all able to do different
things. Recently we have been
talking about what it means to
be a "Friend”, we have been
doing some partner games/
dancing/yoga, getting to know
each other a bit better by
talking about what we like etc...

It was nice to see the children taking turns, working
together and using their gentle hands with each other.
We made a friendship tree using our handprints and also
made a "Friendship Book" with pictures of all our
friendslll!

Over the next
week we will talk
about Halloween
and have a dress-

up party with the §

green grouplll
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'NEWS AND EVENTS

Halloween Dress-up Party
t October 31°" - Both kiddies classes will come together for fun and gamesl!

.Parent-Teacher Meetings
¥November 16-23 - Schedule will be posted on the notice board soon.

Christmas Party/Santa Visit
¥ Week of December 12-16 - we will let you know closer to the time

}On October 1st we celebrated Smartkids 10™ birthdayll What a fun day had by all, thank you to those §
Fwho came and celebrated with usll! 4

| Thanks a lot for your continued support!!!
i Ms. Shelley, Ms. Uyen and Ms. Elvie
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